
 

 

15 December 2015 

 

Response to AFR Article 

 

Greencross notes the article in the Australian Financial Review Online indicating that an 

investment bank is seeking to acquire 14.99% of Greencross’s issued shares. 

Greencross directors recommend shareholders take no action in response to the approach.  

Greencross has appointed Macquarie Capital (Australia) Limited and Allier Capital as financial 

advisers. 

For further information, please contact Robert Wruck. 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Robert Wruck 

Head of Investor Relations, Greencross Limited 

Phone (02) 8595 3313 

rwruck@gxltd.com.au 
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